
This pilgrimage is both spiritual and political: to protect what 

we love, a sacred site, home to a unique diversity of species.  

We start at beautiful Deas Island Park in the Fraser River, 

then walk 5 km to the proposed Gateway freeway inter-

change.  Then to Sherwood Forest, home to hundreds of 

endangered eagles, owls, hawks, falcons, cranes, and 

thousands of songbirds, ducks, voles, and shrews.  

Please carpool: 
Come to the Deas Island 
Parking Lot at 2pm on 
Sunday, June 8.  

Let your spirit soar!

A pilgrimage is a ritual that belongs to no single religious or cultural tradition, that has no inherent ritual except to go, 
and when undertaken by walking, slows people down to move through the environment at a natural pace that awakens 
the senses, to perceive and connect to the environment as it is.

For more information contact Karl at perrink@shaw.ca or Cecilia at hudec@telus.net


